
.. -
BERNICE P. BISHOP MUSEUM 

HONOL.UL.U 17. HAWAII 

Sept. 26, 1958 

11r. Grote Reber 
General Delivery 
'\.{aiJ..uku, Maui 

Dear Hr. Reber: 

Your letter about the carbon from lava flm-TS amved 
when I was on Kauai. I am just now able to take up my 
summer's correspondence. 

Your discovery of tree moulds four to six feet in dia­
meter is startling. It makes the lSa:£ing of lava flows much 
more important. I lrould say, collect and keep such char­
coal samples as you can obtain which wou'Id date the flows. 
~'le will just have to wait until more laboratories are in 
operation for dating, or .more efficient means of dating 
have been worked out. 

I presume Crane ran your last sample free of charge? 
If paying for them is necessary to get them run soonen, 
have you any suggestions as to how funds for such a project 
might be obtained? 

Sincerely yours, 

Kenneth P. Emory 

KFE/rrik 


